
January 8, 2007 

CERTIFIED MAIL 

• 
Lake View Township 

P.O. Box 69 
Detroit Lakes, MN 56502 

TO: Office of Administrative Hearings 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 
658 Cedar Street- Room 300 
St. Paul, Mn 55155-1603 

TO: City of Detroit Lakes 
P.O. Box647 
Detroit Lakes, MN 56502 

MBA Docket Number A-7492 

Proposed Annexation to the City of Detroit Lakes 

The Town Board of Lake View Township, Becker County pursuant to a resolution duly adopted 
by the town board on December 11, 2006 hereby objects to the proposed annexation of the 
following described property to the City of Detroit Lakes for the following reasons: 

Property owners did not request annexation and owners object to annexation at this time because 
their well and sewer are new and acceptable at this time. 

Property Owners: David and Pamela Nustad 

Legal Description: Attached 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Chairman- Lake View Township 




